
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

 “Inclusion at our heart” 
 

Mr J Williams, Headteacher 
Westfield Road, Margate, Kent CT9 5PA 

Tel: 01843 221877  www.garlingeprimary.co.uk 

 
Do you want your child to go to a ‘Good’ school, with ‘Outstanding’ behaviour? (Ofsted June 2014)  

Was your child born between 1 September 2012 and 31 August 2013? 
 

‘Staff provide excellent care and support for pupils’ (Ofsted June 2014) 
We are inviting all parents whose children will be starting in September 2017 to come and visit our friendly school. 

 
 
 
 

 

  

Thursday 10 November 2016 
9.30am, 2.00pm and 5.30pm 

OPEN DAY 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.schooljotter.com/imagefolders/longleeps/artsmark20gold.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.schooljotter.com/showpage.php?id%3D158889&h=158&w=160&tbnid=57hhLBhEA5ycTM:&zoom=1&q=artsmark&docid=7RAGaRMht7tO4M&ei=5frMU4fsIeem0AXp_YDADg&tbm=isch&ved=0CCkQMygIMAg&iact=rc&uact=3&dur=679&page=1&start=0&ndsp=43
http://www.garlingeprimary.co.uk/


The staff at Garlinge Primary School and Nursery warmly invite you to come and see our growing school at work! It 

has been another busy and successful year at Garlinge Primary, where more than half of our classrooms are new or 

recently opened, alongside a brand new multi-use hall and a new space for us to use computers.  We have also 

been celebrating academic success with our results continuing to rise and the number of children leaving year 6 at, 

or above, the expected standard comfortably above the national average.  We are also consistently demonstrating 

that children make greater than expected progress during their time here.  Garlinge really is a school on its way to 

achieving our aspirations!  

We would like you to visit either during the school day (9.30am or 2.00pm), or after school (5.30pm), so that you can 

see our stimulating learning environment and meet the fantastically professional team that make our school such a 

special place to be. As well as the new classrooms, we also offer a brand new outdoor learning environment for our 

Reception children, a stunning new inclusive playground for our youngest children, a free school trip every year for 

all children and a high level of committment to your child’s learning. Our pupils are our most impressive advert and 

we look forward to seeing you at the Open Day on Thursday 10 November 2016. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


